
Hello all, the theme for our school Science Week this year is “the sky’s the 
limit”.  

Our annual Crossdale Science Fair will take place straight after school on     
Monday 11th March.  

In place of the rocket launch, this year we will be having a paper aeroplane 
competition, with the winning planes being the three planes that fly the fur-
thest across the school field. These are the competition rules: 

1. Your plane can be made from any material you like. 

2. The maximum size limit for your plane is 40cm long by 40cm wide by 20cm 
high.  

3. The plane must not feature any electrical motor or devices.    
 

Details about the home science projects are now available on the board in the 
school entrance!  


